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NEW RECORD MANAGEMENT SYSTEM FOR SEX OFFENDERS AND 

VOAY/MURDERERS 

“NEXTGEN SOR” 

ALL PERSONS CURRENTLY ENTERING OFFENDER REGISTRATION INFORMATION 
INTO LEADS  

• Mandatory webinar training on the new NextGen SOR electronic records management 
system will continue to be held Tuesdays at 10:00 A.M. to approximately 12:00 P.M. for 
the next six weeks. 

• The NextGen SOR electronic records management system is now expected to go-live 
shortly after July 4, 2025. 

• NextGen SOR will offer paperless registration, paperless record keeping, and user-
friendly access through LEADS. 

• No changes in current business practices will be needed. Agencies may continue paper-
based registration if preferred. 

• Webinar training sessions will be recorded and emailed to Agency Heads, LEADS 
Agency Coordinators, and webinar attendees along with other NextGen SOR training 
materials (guides, forms, manuals, etc.). 

• Anyone interested in learning about the Next Gen SOR records management system is 
encouraged to attend a webinar training session.  

Your staff do not need to be Full-Access Certified in LEADS to attend the training or to get 
an overview of the system and its enhanced features. We are encouraging all staff who assist 
with LEADS Hot File (Sex/Violent Offenders) maintenance to register for this training. 
 
To register visit the link here: htps://forms.office.com/g/gb8zF9fErh  
 
 
 
 
Or use the QR Code:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/g/gb8zF9fErh


If you have any questions or need help regarding the new record management system (NextGen 
SOR) please contact the ISP Offender Registration Unit at ISP.SOR.Unit@illinois.gov. 
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